
lrene Delgado
President,
Asociacion Nacional de Hipertension Pulmonar
Av Artes 7

283 00 Aranjuez fMadrid)
Spain

l0 January 2012

RE: Letter of Endorsement for the establishment of May 5 .aS World Pulmonary
Hvpertension Dav.

Dear lrene,

PHA Australia is delighted to endorse the International PH Day, May 5, 20L2, proposed and

organised by the Asociaci6n Nacional de Hipertensi6n Pulmonar, of Spain. We are excited to see

' uvents like these that involve communities worldwide in raising awareness of-and public support
for-pulmonary hypertension. We congratulate you on the endeavour and offer our endorsement.

Yours sincerely

/' r/

foan Godbe, u

President
PHA Australia
Email: j oan@phaaustralia.com.au


